
Fresher’s Welcome on 24.11.2022

Department of Mathematics

On  12.10.23  students  of  Semester  III  of  Mathematics  Honours  organized  a  Fresher's
Welcome Party from 2 pm at Room No. 2 in the presence of their teachers and Principal
Madam  to welcome new students of Semester I of Mathematics Major to encourage their
creative  impulses  to  boost  their  confidence  and pursue their  passion.  It  is  the  day when
seniors  and juniors  finally  bond and unite  to  celebrate  being  part  of  the  department.  09
students of Semester V,  10  of Sem III, 04  of Sem-I participated in the programme. 
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